
 

 
 
 
3.4.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
Just a quick one from me today! Thank you to all of you have been continuing to work 
hard with your online learning. Remember that you won’t have any work set over the 
Easter holidays as your teachers really need a break and I guess that some of you do as 
well. 
 
If you watched my assembly today you might remember that I set you a couple of 
challenges – to read a new book and to set yourself a physical challenge. I am very 
excited to see what you decide to do. Maybe you will find a new author that you 
absolutely love or discover that you are a burpee champion! Whatever you do make sure 
that you are continuing to be a pleasure to live with! What could you do around the 
house to be even more helpful? 
 
I hope that you have a really good two weeks with your families. Take care and be kind to 
each other. 
 
 
Lots of love,  
 
 
 
Mrs Clarke 
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